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NEWS RELEASE 
Office of Commissioner Brandon Presley 

MISSISSIPPI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
NORTHERN DISTRICT 

  
Presley to Hold Public Comment Hearing on 

Transfer of Certain North Lee Water Customers to 
Tupelo Water & Light 

 
 

Nettleton, Mississippi (March 16, 2016) – Northern District Public Service 

Commissioner Brandon Presley announced today that he will hold a public hearing 

regarding North Lee Water Association’s conveyance of a portion of their Tupelo 

service area to the city water department.  The City of Tupelo would take over the 

water operations for customers in that area, if approved by the Commission. 

 

The public hearing will be held on Monday, March 28, 2016 at 10:30 a.m. at the Lee 

County Justice Courtroom, located at 331 North Broadway Street, Tupelo, MS 38804. 

 

Citizens with concerns or questions will be allowed to speak as public witnesses and 

have their comments placed on the official record of the case before the Public 

Service Commission.  Please help us notify the public of this important hearing. 
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